
Dear Parent, 
 
Greetings! Trust you and your loved ones are safe.  
 
The cancellation of board exams for the academic session 2020-21 has definitely 
been a life changing decision for grade 12 students. While it gave a sense of relief to 
all students and their parents, it certainly brought along some uncertainty about 
college admissions. Students face planning for the next chapter of their lives without 
knowing exactly what the college admission process would look like.  
 
However, it gives us immense pleasure to share that many students of our school 
have received their offer letters from Universities all round the globe. Admissions 
officers also continue to support the students and are adapting the process to meet 
the delay in CBSE results by extending document submission deadlines. If any 
student still faces any concern regarding the same, they may reach out to the career 
counselor to assist them in providing an assistance letter for the universities.  
Additionally, information regarding visa process for foreign destinations as well as 
Indian university admissions is being disseminated to the students from time to time.  
 
We have reached the end of an academic year that surely required patience, 
strength and perseverance. Our students have been doing their best in these difficult 
times and their mental health is our priority. In case of any assistance, you may 
contact the school counsellors: 
 

Anupama Dhawan  
(HoD, Counselling Department): 

anupamadhawan@sanskritischool.edu.in 

Sana Kapur  
(Careers & Student Well-being): 

sanakapur@sanskritischool.edu.in 

Apranta Somayaji  
(Student Well-being): 

aprantasomayaji@sanskritischool.edu.in 

 
 

 
Regards, 
Counselling Department 
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